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From the Office of the President

Tuesday, November 21, 2017

Dear Faculty, Staff and Students

Beth and | offer our best wishes to you and your family for the Thanksgiving holiday. Your continued
dedication, hard work, and collegiality make New Mexico Tech a very special academic community for
education, research, work and study. We want to thank all for you for your continued support and hope

you have a wonderful, safe holiday with family and friends.

Stephen and Bethany Wells



